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Our Ref:  DJW/MJN 
 

19th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to our Bredon Hill Academy community. 
 

Our school motto is ‘Learning Together for Success’ and this, combined with our school values of 
Belief, Honesty and Aspiration, are woven through life at BHA.  We care deeply about our Bredon Hill 
Academy community and work together to provide a safe, happy and stimulating learning environment.  
 

Life at Bredon Hill Academy is likely to be very different from your child’s school experience so far.  We 
will continue to build on the excellent work of our feeder first schools as our new Year 6 pupils complete 
the final year of their Key Stage 2 education.  At Bredon Hill Academy, we adopt a secondary school 
approach where our pupils follow their individual timetables and move around school to be taught, in 
the main, by subject specialists.  We offer an ambitious and exciting curriculum to ensure that we 
provide new challenges and new opportunities to every single child.  

 

Further information about our school can be found on our website.  There is also a dedicated section 
for our new parents and carers here (Home page – Year 6 Sept 2025).  If you would like regular 
updates about what is happening at BHA, you can follow us on Facebook and X – ‘BredonHAcademy’. 
 

Our Transition Day will take place on Wednesday 25th June 2025 when our new Year 6 pupils will 
spend a day with us at Bredon Hill Academy.  Later that evening, there will be a meeting for new 
parents/carers.  Timings and further information will be emailed to you nearer the day. 
 

In the meantime, we have started our transition process to ensure that your child makes a smooth 
move from their first school to Bredon Hill Academy.  Mrs Matthews, our Year 6 Lead, and Ms 
Vaughan, our SENCo and Assistant Headteacher, are visiting schools and liaising closely with our first 
school colleagues. 

 

Please be assured that your child’s happiness, safety and learning are at the core of what we do and 
we will all work hard to ensure a smooth and successful transition to Bredon Hill Academy.  If you have 
any questions, please contact us. 
 

Once again and on behalf of all of the staff, we would like to welcome you to our wonderful school 
community and we look forward to getting to know you and your child over the next three years. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss D J West       Mrs C Matthews 
Headteacher       Year 6 Leader 

http://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/
https://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/page/?title=New+Year+6+Intake+%2D+Sept+23&pid=120

